Gary C. Jarvis Chairman

BettyAnne Rogers Executive Director



Frank J. Picozzi Mayor

Dana DiScuillo Superintendent

## **Warwick Sewer Authority**

125 Arthur W. Devine Boulevard Warwick, RI 02886 Voice: (401) 739-4949 • Fax: (401) 739-1414

To:

Thomas Kravitz, Planning Director

From:

BettyAnne Rogers, Executive Director

Subject:

Plan Review for Tax Assessor's Plats 291 Lots 45 & 74

175 Post Rd

Date:

January 11, 2022

The Warwick Sewer Authority (WSA) has reviewed the above-referenced plans and offers the following comment(s):

### **Collection System:**

- 1. The property is service with an 8" lateral.
- 2. The proposed development will need to have a backflow preventer installed.
- 3. All of the information can be found on Contract 20 Drawing 10.

# **Industrial/ Commercial Pretreatment Program:**

1. Pretreatment has reviewed the plans and has no comments at this time.

## **Billing:**

1. Our records as of the date of this memo indicate that there are no outstanding assessment(s).

The WSA reserves the right to revise or revoke our comments or opinions in the event that subsequent examination reveals any data indicated on any plan, form, sketch, etc. to be incorrect or additional information is introduced that necessitates revisions.

#### BAR/dmf

Cc: Sean Henry, Principal Planner

Mat Solitro, Collection System/Project Manager